
DIVISION OF PLANT INDUSTRY-THE CUNNINGHAM LABORATORY 

MILL ROAD, ST. LUCIA, S.w.6, OLD. TELEPHONE 73121. TELEGRAMS CORESEARCH BRISBANE 

RJW/MM. G14/10. 20th April, 1966.
 

Mr. Grote Reber,
 
C.S.loR.O. Tasmanian Regional Laboratory,
 
Stowell,
 
Stowell Avenue,
 
HOBART. TASMANIA.
 

Dear Mr. Reber,
 

Thank you for your letter of 31st March about your results with 
the Snake Bean varieties I had sent to you. It seems that the introductions 
we had received were not pure strains and contained a mixture of Vigna. 
sinensis and Vigna sesguipedalis. 

I hope you have been able to sort out the plants of interest to you. 

Yours faithfully, 

R. J. Williams. 
RESEARCH SCIENTIST. 
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